
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

February 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 8 Rewards Trip 
 
We would like to congratulate your child for their hard work and commitment throughout year 8 so far.  Your 
child has been selected for this rewards trip based on their excellent attendance, number of positive points and 
attitude to learning grades. 
 
To reward your child for their endeavours we have arranged a trip to the UK Indoor Ninja Warrior Course in 
Chelmsford to enjoy with their peers.  Details of the trip are as follows:- 
 
Date:  Wednesday 20th March 2024 
Travel:  Pupils will need to make their own travel arrangements to/from the venue 
Arrive:  6:00pm 
Depart:  7:30pm 
Activity:  Ninja Warrior, 32-48 Springfield Road, Chelmsford CM2 6JX 
Cost:  £17.25, payable via SCOPAY - price includes purchase of mandatory Ninja Warrior socks 
 
This trip will be covered by school insurance and accompanied by members of staff.  The trip requires us to pre-
purchase tickets to obtain the best price.  Therefore, we will be unable to offer a refund unless there are 
exceptional circumstances in the event of your child being unable to attend the trip. 
 
If your child would like to participate in this event, please return the attached Consent Form to Pupil Services 
and make payment via Scopay as soon as possible. 
 
Should your child not wish to attend, please let Miss Jameson know as soon as possible. 
 
Scopay is now the preferred method of payment for all trips, visits and school activities.  If you visit 
www.scopay.com you will see payment details.  If you have mislaid your Scopay login details, please call Pupil 
Services.  Should you still wish to pay by cash or cheque please hand into Pupil Servies (cheques should be 
made payable to Rayleigh Schools Trust).  If you have any Scopay queries regarding this trip, please contact 
Mrs A Twomey (atwomey@sweynepark.com). 

Any pupils who require medication must ensure that they bring this with them. 

If there are any financial difficulties, please contact the Headteacher, Mrs Dines, in the strictest confidence.  If 
you have any queries concerning the trip, please contact me at the school. 

Yours faithfully, 

    L Greene 

Miss C Jameson     Miss L Greene 

 

The Sweyne Park School 
Sir Walter Raleigh Drive, Rayleigh, Essex SS6 9BZ 
Headteacher:  Katharine Dines 
Tel:  01268 784721 
Email:  admin@sweynepark.com 
www.sweynepark.com 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.scopay.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMJones%40sweynepark.com%7C0c8a6ada727e40cb5e1e08dbea8f0a65%7Cfb375f5a346248248e5dabcc2aac0c3c%7C0%7C0%7C638361672660470752%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gccDoGgfeb%2FoTFJw8%2BzQbAh2zT8RvUx8pF29w1HceRc%3D&reserved=0
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